
As someone who relies on these facilities 100%, I have nothing but full support to bring the expenditure to 5%. 

We are building roadways for our future, and to say that 99% of expenditure is still geared towards automotive vehicles simply 
doesn't make sense.

is 99% vehicle use what we should be at by 2120? Absolutely not.

Aren't we aiming to be carbon-neutral? We have the policy, and now we need to commit to the action. This is simply following 
through on that action.

These roadways will be what our grandchildren will use, and I hope that by 2120, we have roadways to support  safe, effective 
active transportation. The sooner we start and the sooner we commit, the better equipped our great state will be to reaching  our 
very own goals.


